
September 6-8, 2020 Radio Spot  
 
Hello, this is Chris Fritsch, Superintendent of the Pendleton School 
District. 
 
Students in Pendleton will be starting Comprehensive Distance Learning 
on Tuesday, September 8th.  During Distance Learning, students in all 
grades will have access to live instruction by their classroom teachers 
daily as well as assignments and projects to work on 
independently.  Grab n Go meals will be available for students at each 
school site between 12 and 1:30 pm daily.  
 
We are the Pendleton School District, and together, we are committed 
to every student, every day! 


